
 

 

 

 

8th April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are very proud of all the boys and girls in the way they have been working so hard, trying 

their best and producing lovely work over these last two weeks. We are very grateful to 

yourselves and your families for all the help that has been given to enable us to connect 

remotely with the children and for them to progress through the work packs that were sent 

home. 

There has been a huge effort put in by everyone to help us all stay connected. The children 

and yourselves all deserve a well-earned rest.  We will all take a break for the Easter Holidays 

as usual on Thursday 9th April at 12.00 noon until Monday 20th April.   

Wishing you and your families continued good health. 

Take care and keep safe. 

 

Mrs Una McAlinden 

 

 


